
Performance Shagya-Arabian Horse Registry  

Annual Meeting 

April 7th, 2021 

Members Present: Linda Rudolphi, Marty Powers, Coleen Scott, A.J. Haddenham, Nicole Mauser-Storer, 
Holly Haddenham and Kayla Smith.  

Meeting called to order at 7:05pm CST 

Treasurer’s Report – Marty gives report. We have $6890.05 in the US bank account and $554.76 in the 
PayPal account She says we are comparable to the amounts we had last year.  

2020 Awards- The list of 2020 awards winners was read. A correction was noted from the newsletter the 
Endurance Reserve Grand champion horse and rider pair was Olivia and Syrah. A full list of winners can 
be found on the website.  

Thank you to everyone that participated in the 2020 Virtual Challenges. Look for new contests to be 
starting in May. Planned for this year is a photo challenge, a distance challenge, Trail obstacle challenge 
and dressage Challenge. We hope to have everyone participate.  

Linda- Registration Report: We had 1 ShA Foal and 2 Sporthorse foals born and registered in 2020. In the 
past 5 years 2016-2020 there have been 13 ShA foals and 7 sporthorse foals born and registered. This 
puts on track with the other ISG registries from around the world.  

Survey results- Linda gives a brief summary of the survey results. Temperament of the breed ranks high 
in importance to people who took the survey. The awards program was seen as a popular event. The 
board will take the survey results and try to incorporate it into the planning of events.  

Distance Nationals- Everything is getting ready for Nationals in Tennessee. The ride will be held at Big 
South Fork.  There may be some requirement changes to recognize Covid restrictions. Ride and Tie 
Championships will be there as well. We hope to see as many people there as possible.   

2021 Board members are introduced. Officers are; President- Nicole Mauser-Storer, Vice President- Jen 
Allen Teske, Secretary – Holly Haddenham, and Treasurer – Marty Powers.  

Open positions are filled by Coleen Scott, Candice Colson, A.J. Haddenham and Kayla Smith  

A.J. will take on the role of assistant registrar. 

Marty Moves and it is second by Coleen to adjourn. 

7:25pm CST meeting is adjourned   

  

 


